
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Mary Kessler' <Mary@louriecentersc.com>

Date: 6/27/2013 5:40:46 PM
Subject: RE: Lt. Gov. Office on Aging

Mary,

Thank you for your offer. The strategic plan is being facilitated by USC and includes the Lt. Governor and senior staff. 
If the decision is made to consult outside partners, I will let you know.

Tony

From: Mary Kessler [mailto:Mary@louriecentersc.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2013 2:19 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Lt. Gov. Office on Aging

Hi Tony, I hope things are quiet and you are enjoying the summer.

I read with pleasure the Lt. Governor's decision to run for office and his plans for a strategic plan for 
the Office on Aging-I would very much like to be a part of the process and am volunteering to serve 
on a committee or advisory board or help in some way. I think my experience here at the Lourie
Center would give me some insight into the challenges of our aging population that would be helpful 
to this planning process. I have been very impressed with Lt. Governor McConnell and feel confident 
that he will be able to develop an adequate plan, please let me know how I can help.

Sincerely,
Mary

Mary K. Kessler

Executive Director
Lourie Center
1650 Park Circle, Columbia, SC 29201 
Phone: 803-779-1971 x 13 
www.LourieCenterSC.com

Providing opportunities for adults over 50 to remain physically fit, socially engaged, intellectually stimulated, 
and independent
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